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Washington State Bar Association’s (WSBA) new public defense
standards is absolutely ridiculous.

Citizens need to be protected. How many people have been murdered,
sexually assaulted, attacked, by people who should be not be on the
streets?

Aren't you supposed to defend and uphold the United States
Constitution as well as the Washington State Constitution?

| am dumbfounded that the WSBA would even propose such a thing. |
guess it should be expected from the WSBA. After all, efforts to further
the New World Order, Progressive Liberal Agenda, means you don't
follow existing laws if it goes against the Left Wing narrative.
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